
Thank you for contacting the Federal Trade Commission (FTC).

The FTC has been directed by Congress to act in the interest of all consumers to prevent fraudulent, deceptive, 
and unfair business practices in the marketplace. Contacts from consumers and businesses are very important to 
our work as they are often the first indication of a problem in the marketplace, and may provide the initial 
evidence to begin an investigation.

While the FTC is not able to intervene in individual disputes, the information you have provided has been 
recorded in our secure online database which is used by thousands of civil and criminal law enforcement 
authorities worldwide. This database enables law enforcement agencies to identify questionable business 
practices that may lead to investigations and prosecutions. In addition, our attorneys and investigators regularly 
review the complaint database to look for law enforcement targets, evaluate the need for consumer education, 
and make policy recommendations. Your letter has been added to our database for that purpose.

As a consumer, you have additional alternatives for corrective action. This includes directly contacting the 
company in dispute; filing a complaint with your State Attorney General’s Office Consumer Protection 
Division, and obtaining legal assistance.

Thank you for providing information that may be used to develop or support the FTC’s enforcement initiatives. 
You can find free educational materials on a variety of consumer topics, press releases, and other important 
information on our website at www.ftc.gov.
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UNITED STATES OF AMERICA

FEDERAL TRADE COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20580

RE: FTC Ref. No. 85493511

,  

Dear Betty Martini:

Sincerely,
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Betty Martini
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